
 HOME OF THE BEARS  

 
BEATRICE GILMORE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

1075 McBride Avenue 

Woodland Park, NJ  07424 

Telephone: (973) 317 - 7740 - Fax: (973) 317 - 7743 

 

Mrs. Sharon Tomback       Email: stomback@wpschools.org 

Principal                        

March, 2020 

Hello BG Families,  

 

In the event that the schools are mandated to close, please utilize the enclosed Choice Boards and 

supporting activity packets to continue educational learning at home. The directions for 

completing the instructional assignments are included in the packet.  

 

ALL information is also on our webpage at www.wpschools.org, under the Beatrice 

Gilmore School tab. 
 

Students who have access to computers should complete their work online. Students are aware of 

how to do this and can access Google Classroom from our webpage as well. Paper copies have 

been sent for everyone as well. (Only use if you are not doing the assignment online) 

 

When your child has completed an activity, please initial and date the activity box on the 

Choice Boards.  Below are the required minimum number of assignments to be completed for 

each subject area: 

 

 ELA: 1 activity per day 

 Math: 1 activity per day 

 Science: 3 activities per week 

 Social Studies: 3 activities per week 

 Music: 1 activity per week 

 Art: 1 activity per week 

 World Language: 1 activity per week 

 Physical Education: 1-2 activities per week 

 Health: 1 activity per week 

Students who participate in BSI, ESL, Wilson Reading, and/or who have an IEP, will have 

supplemental activities and modifications included in their packets. 

 

Work being completed through Google Classroom should be submitted as it is completed.  

 

All Choice Boards and supporting student work should be turned into the teacher once we return 

to school, in the folder provided.  During normal school hours, teachers will be checking 

emails and Google Classroom. Please feel free to reach out with any questions. 

 

We look forward to seeing all of the students upon our return to school!  

 

The BG Family 

http://www.wpschools.org/

